
JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

FOR THE WEEK OF SEPTEMBER 26, 2021 

 

 

MONDAY 
Quilters – 1:00 PM 
 

TUESDAY 
Choir Practice – 7:00 PM 
 

THURSDAY 
Burrito Ministry- 3:30 to 5:00 at 
Jenkins and 5:00 to 8:30 delivering. 
 

NEXT SUNDAY 
Bible Studies – 9:00 AM 
Worship Service– 10:15 AM 
Sacrament of Lord’s Supper 
 

The Family of Vic Francescon on the 
passing of his wife Patricia Francescon 
(Pete’s Aunt), Jennings Glenn,  
Lauren Linder, Charles West, 
Jonathan Bates, Bill Eatherly, Timmy, 
Vicky Harrison, Susanne Mikel 
  

 

Jerry & Ruth Bowers 
Cody Duncan 
Lou & Elizabeth Mills 
Nancy Linder 
James Westerfield  
Melanie Staudt 

Marie Crawford: 901-481-0077  
Church: 615-776-2339 
Pastor Jason: 615-243-8938  

PRELUDE 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
CALL TO WORSHIP 
 
PRAYER OF INVOCATION 
 
SONG OF PRAISE 
We Will Glorify- Renew #33 
 
SCRIPTURE OF ASSURANCE 
James 5:13 
 
SONG OF PRAISE 
‘Tis So Sweet To Trust In Jesus #350 
 
OFFERING 
 
SCRIPTURE READING 
John 1:35-51 
 
SERMON 
“Where are you from?” 
 
SONG OF PRAISE 
Tell Me the Old, Old Story #424 
 
PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE AND 
THE LORD’S PRAYER 
 
BENEDICTION 
 
POSTLUDE 



JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

BRING A PSALM, TAKE A PSALM 

We will begin a seven-week Bible study on selected Psalms Wednesday night! 

 

Do you have a favorite? Do you have one you have questions about? Is there one 

that got you through tough times or one that helped you see the beauty of creation?  

Write it down and bring it with you!  

 

Each week we’ll study a Psalm that we bring, as well as tidbits about the book.  

This will be a new kind of study, so come, learn, and share more of God! 

 

We will regrettably not host Wednesday night dinners for the time being due to 
Covid but hope to return in times when the pandemic has subsided.  

 

Next Sunday we will celebrate the Sacrament of the Lord’s Supper.  

Due to Covid precautions, you are welcome to bring your own elements or 

prepackaged elements will be provided at the altar and kneeling benches.  

 

Following service, we will gather in the spirit of the Early Church communes and 

share food with one another, if you feel comfortable doing so considering the 

pandemic. Feel free to take a plate to go, too, if that suits your needs better. 

 

In any event, let us partake in communion together,  

recognizing Jesus’ call for us to live as one body of Christ.  

QUILTING UPDATE 

The Quilt sold for $1500.00 to the lucky 
winner Ms. Nancy Bean. 
Thank you, Ms. Nancy. 

We appreciate everyone who bid on 
this year’s quilt. 

The Quilting Ladies are excited to start 
on a new quilt to display. 

Until then, many thanks from all the 
Quilting Ladies. 

Mark your calendars  
OCTOBER 9 FROM 4 TO 7 PM 

for our Drive Thru Fish Fry. 
 

 It’s different than in years past but we are 
continuing the tradition! There will be 

plenty of help needed and sign-up sheets 
will be passed around soon.  

Until then, pray for a great turn out and 
share the posts on social media as we 

support the ministries of Jenkins Church. 

 


